
2020 COVID-19
PEST CONTOL IS 
ESSENTIAL SERVICE 

Hoffman’s Exterminating remains open to ensure that we are available to protect your family, 
business and property against pests and the potential additional diseases that they can carry.

Residential services can be postponed for 2 weeks if neccessary.  If service is 
necessary, we will perform all necessary treatment(s) from the exterior if possible. 

From March 1st until May 1st, Hoffman’s Exterminating will NOT be charging any 
Health Care facilities any fees for services rendered.  

Additionally, ALL HEALTH CARE WORKERS & PROVIDERS will be extended 
complimentary services.

PLEASE DO YOUR PART
TAKE STEPS TO PROTECT YOURSELF 

Clean your hands often.
Avoid close contact.

TAKE STEPS TO PROTECT OTHERS 
Stay home if  you’re sick.

Cover coughs and sneezes.
Wear a facemask if  you’re sick.

Clean and disinfect.

The United States Department of Homeland 
Security has deemed pest control as essential. 

Pest control is imperative in protecting our 
food, properties and people against pests that 
can damage property, consume the food supply 

or spread additional disease. 

WE ARE HERE TO HELP


